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Item: Substantive Change of In-Person vs Remote for approved EPPs 

 

ITEM: Shall the VSBPE consider a change of course delivery method to  be a 

substantive change that would require approval by the Agency or the Standards Board? 

 

 

AGENCY RECOMMENDED ACTION: 

That the VSBPE determine that a change of delivery method should not constitute a 

substantive change that would require approval by the Agency or Standards Board, 

assuming that all other course elements remain the same as when the program was 

approved.  

 

BACKGROUND:  

 

Several EPPs have been or are contemplating changes to course delivery, from in-

person to remote (synchronous or asynchronous). The question has arisen as to whether 

that change is considered substantive and thus would need approval from the VSBPE. 

 

SUPPORTING DOCUMENTS: 

 

None. 


